Dear Public Service Director:

Few crimes today have made people more anxious than identity theft.  Identity theft affects more than 10 million people a year.  Surprisingly, 53 percent of identity theft victims last year had their identity stolen by a friend, a relative, an employee, or an acquaintance.
The good news is that identity theft can often be prevented.  In fact, the goal of the identity theft PSA campaign from the National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) is to help people prevent these crimes.  Educating people on how to reduce their risk of becoming victims is our top priority. Many of us do not realize how often our everyday actions can put us at risk.  

For the past 25 years, NCPC’s icon, McGruff the Crime Dog®, has helped educate citizens on crime prevention issues ranging from home security to gun-related violence. McGruff has been at the cutting edge of crime trends his entire career, so it is fitting that he address crimes in the Information Age.
Thank you in advance for airing this timely new campaign and for supporting NCPC’s National Citizens’ Crime Prevention Campaign.  With your support and this campaign, we can help individuals take action to prevent identity theft before it is too late.
Sincerely,

Insert Name
